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Invert sugar and other sugar syrups containing, after 
inversion, reducing sugars weighing 75% or more of the 
total solid weight and in receptacles where the gross 
weight exceeds 27 kg: Containing reducing sugars after 
inversion not exceeding 65% by weight of the total 
syrup

Invert sugar and other sugar syrups containing, after 
inversion, reducing sugars weighing 75% or more of the 
total solid weight and in receptacles where the gross 
weight exceeds 27 kg: Containing reducing sugars after 
inversion exceeding 65% but not exceeding 70% by 
weight of the total syrup

Invert sugar and other sugar syrups containing, after 
inversion, reducing sugars weighing 75% or more of the 
total solid weight and in receptacles where the gross 
weight exceeds 27 kg: Containing reducing sugars after 
inversion exceeding 70% but not exceeding 71% by 
weight of the total syrup

Invert sugar and other sugar syrups containing, after 
inversion, reducing sugars weighing 75% or more of the 
total solid weight and in receptacles where the gross 
weight exceeds 27 kg: Containing reducing sugars after 
inversion exceeding 71% but not exceeding 72% by 
weight of the total syrup

Invert sugar and other sugar syrups containing, after 
inversion, reducing sugars weighing 75% or more of the 
total solid weight and in receptacles where the gross 
weight exceeds 27 kg: Containing reducing sugars after 
inversion exceeding 72% but not exceeding 73% by 
weight of the total syrup

Invert sugar and other sugar syrups containing, after 
inversion, reducing sugars weighing 75% or more of the 
total solid weight and in receptacles where the gross 
weight exceeds 27 kg: Containing reducing sugars after 
inversion exceeding 73% but not exceeding 74% by 
weight of the total syrup

Invert sugar and other sugar syrups containing, after 
inversion, reducing sugars weighing 75% or more of the 
total solid weight and in receptacles where the gross 
weight exceeds 27 kg: Containing reducing sugars after 
inversion exceeding 74% but not exceeding 75% by 
weight of the total syrup
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